
School of Sanctuary 
https://schools.cityofsanctuary.org/ 

We are pleased to announce that our 

application to become a ‘School of 

Sanctuary’ has been successful!  

We have always promoted equality and diversity at Woodfall and aim to create an 

environment where all members of our school community can thrive together, regardless 

of race, gender, age, disability, religion or sexual orientation.  

We believe it is individual characteristics that make people unique and celebrate these.  

Our work on the Adrift Project has reinforced this, as well as raising awareness of the 

issues faced by refugees and asylum seekers. The children now understand what it means 

to be seeking sanctuary for any reason and are ready to extend a very warm welcome to 

anyone joining us. 

We are proud to be celebrated as ‘a place of safety and 

inclusion for all!’ 

 

 

 

Did you see our flags 

outside school to show 

support for those seeking 

sanctuary? 

 

  


